
From: Linton, Ron
To: "Scott Schierman (USA - Casper)"
Subject: RE: Semi-Annual Effluent Report
Date: Monday, March 05, 2018 11:20:00 AM

Scott:
As we discussed, March 9, 2018, is acceptable for submission of the semi-annual effluent
report.
Ron
 
Ron C. Linton
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist
U.S. NRC
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD  20852
phone 301-415-7777
fax 301-415-5369
ron.linton@nrc.gov
 
From: Scott Schierman (USA - Casper) [mailto:Scott.Schierman@uranium1.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2018 5:19 PM
To: Linton, Ron <Ron.Linton@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Semi-Annual Effluent Report
 
Ron
 
As discussed with you on Tuesday, February 27, 2018 we are currently awaiting Th-230
environmental air monitoring results from our vendor laboratory.  The lab has indicated this analysis
will be completed on Friday, March 2, 2018.  As discussed Uranium is requesting that the semi-
annual effluent report be submitted by Friday, March 9, 2018.
 
Thanks,
 
Scott
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